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Wall-Badlands Area Chamber of 
Commerce members gathered in the 
Wall Community Center meeting room 
on December 8 to celebrate the 
holidays and exchange networking 
ideas. The festivities began at 5:00pm 
with hors dôoeuvres prepared by Wall 
Food Center. Those in attendance had 
the opportunity to register $25 Wall 
Bucks prizes. Thank you to all those ho 
attended the event. 
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 On Wednesday, December 6, Wall community members of all ages once  again gathered in the Wall 
Drug Caf® to eat pancakes, share each otherôs company and tell Santa Claus their Christmas wishes.  

 The Pancake Supper is an annual event sponsored and organized by the Wall-Badlands Area 
Chamber of Commerce Retail Committee. This year, the Chamber was excited to be giving over $2,500 in 
Wall Bucks Certificates, which will all be spent locally. The Chamber would like to congratulate all the 
winners! 

 An estimated 700 community members attended the 2017 Pancake Supper and 99 pounds of food 
was collected and given to Country Cupboard Food Pantry. The Chamber would like to thank all those who 
attended the Pancake Supper, those who donated to the Country Cupboard Food Pantry, volunteers who 
helped cook, serve or clean during the Supper and a special thank you to Wall Drug Store for allowing the 
event to take place in their caf®, supplying the food, and offering their amazing staff for the event. It was an 
event of great community spirit! 

~Kelsey Clark 
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